
SOCIETY SCHEDULES WAR OF 1812 MEETING FEBRUARY 8 2019 

The Society of the War of 1812 in the Commonwealth of Virginia has scheduled a Board of Direction 

Meeting (BOD) at 10am, February 8, 2019 at the Omni Hotel located at 100 South 12th Street, Richmond, 

VA. All members are encouraged to attend and participate, except only BOD members have voting 

rights. The meeting generally lasts about two hours. 

This meeting is during the same time period as the VA Society SAR meeting which is scheduled for the 

evening of the 8th and also during the 9th of February 2019. Our society schedules this meeting in 

conjunction with VASSAR meeting as many of our members are also SAR members. 

 


